
 
 
 
MJC/as 

22nd April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Re: Prom for Class of 2024 

We are really excited about the term ahead for Year 11. We would like to share with you the 
details for our Prom which is always such a wonderful event. 

We are aware the details are out slightly later than usual, this is due to ongoing communication 
with the venue on cost.  Thank you to those of you that have enquired. 

Please find below an update on the details for the prom for the class of 2024. 

 The Prom is being held at St. Marys Stadium on Friday 5th July 2024 
 Ticket price is £55.00 
 Arrival is from 6.00 – 7.00pm 
 Parking for parents is available in the North car park 
 All soft drinks will need to be purchased via card. No cash. 
 The event finishes at 11.00pm 

Please note that the final decisions on who is eligible for the prom are still being made in line with 
the criteria that was set in October of 2023. For those students who are eligible to attend the 
prom, there will be information sent out early next week on how to pay. 

If you have any queries regarding any of the information please contact wildern@wildern.org and 
a member of the year team will be happy to help. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E Fearon 

Director of Progress and Achievement for Year 11 

 

 


